Dear Westside.

The interim task force of your board is excited to announce that we have offered the position of interim minister to Rev. Frieda Gillespie and she has accepted!!

She has been the interim minister at the First Universalist Church of Yarmouth, Maine for the past two years and will join us here at Westside in August. She has over 15 years of experience as a minister, both as an interim and a settled minister.

Currently she and her wife, Jennifer, live in Framingham, Massachusetts. Both Rev. Gillespie and Jennifer have Texas connections. Frieda graduated from Brite Divinity School (TCU) in 2008 and attended Horizon UU Church during that time. Her wife Jennifer, attended Rice University, studied music and also plays the flute. She was a student there at the same time as Westside member, Stan Yoder!

They plan to move to Fort Worth sometime later in July, meanwhile you can learn more about Rev. Gillespie at her website www.revgillespie.com

Sincerely, Carol Cappa Board President